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Dear Guest, 
 

     
It is our pleasure to welcome you in Atrium Hotel. Whether you are traveling on 
business or pleasure, we know you have a variety of hotels to choose from. We 
strive to provide you a room that is clean and comfortable, with friendly attentive 
service at a value conscious price.  And we always want to be your first choice. 
 
If at any time you have a suggestion on how to improve our service to you, please 
just let us know. If you have a problem while staying with us, please contact the 
Front Desk by dialing “212” or “213” immediately so that we have the 
opportunity to correct the situation. 
 
We want you to enjoy every day of every stay so we pledge to you our service 
guarantee. The professional and friendly staffs at Atrium Hotel are committed to 
making your stay enjoyable and comfortable. 
 
Thank you for choosing Atrium Hotel again. We trust your stay will be enjoyable 
and hope that you continue to use Atrium Hotel for your lodging needs in the near 
future. We look forward to serving you on your next trip.   
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you! 
 
Sincerely,   
Atrium Hotel Team  
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